NOTICE OF INTENTION OF THE MONTGOMERY COUNTY
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS TO RECEIVE BIDS

       The Montgomery County Board of Supervisors Winona, Mississippi, requests your firm bid for COUNTY SUPPLIES AND DEPOSITORY.  Bids will be for a two (2) year period beginning January 1, 2018 and ending December 31, 2019.
       Bids will be received by the Clerk of the Board until 5:00 o’clock P.M., Friday, December 1, 2017, and opened at the Regular Board of Supervisors Meeting, at 8:00 A.M. on Monday, December 4, 2017, in the Supervisors Board Room in the Montgomery County Courthouse.  Specifications and official bid form can be obtained from Ryan Wood, P.O. Box 71, Winona, MS 38967, or picked up in the Chancery Clerk’s Office at the Montgomery County Courthouse in Winona, MS.  All bids not on official bid form WILL NOT be accepted!!!
       Sealed bids should be plainly marked “BIDS FOR COUNTY SUPPLIES AND DEPOSITORY.”  Bids should be filed in the Chancery Clerk’s Office in the Montgomery County Courthouse in Winona, MS 38967, or mailed to Ryan Wood, P.O. Box 71, Winona, MS 38967.
       The Board reserves the right to reject any and all bids!!!!
       Given by Order of the Board of Supervisors on this the 31st day of October, 2017.

                                                                                       __________________________
                                                                                       Ryan Wood, Clerk of the Board
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